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Receive Fall Semester Debt Free!

June 22, 2021 – Dr. Carlos R. Clark, president of Arkansas Baptist College, is pleased to announce that through many student relief appropriations on both the Federal and State level, ABC is offering the first 500 incoming freshman and returning students the opportunity to attend the 2021 Fall Semester at no additional cost to the student. This offer does not require any new or additional student loans. To be eligible, students must complete the entire admissions process, as well as the 2021-2022 FASFA and register for classes at the ABC Main Campus.
Nationally, according to the Brookings Institute, Black students average 46% higher debt than do their white counterparts upon graduation. With the additional resources now available, ABC is doing its part to reduce the indebtedness of its predominately African American student body. 
This unprecedented opportunity comes as the result of the tireless work of Arkansas State Senator Linda P. Chesterfield, who recently wrote groundbreaking legislation securing $1 million in scholarships for ABC and each of the other three HBCU’s in the State of Arkansas that recently passed the 93rd General Assembly and signed into law by Governor Asa Hutchinson.
Arkansas Baptist College is now preparing for in-person learning and a full athletic schedule as a new member of the National Association of Intercollegiate Athletics (NAIA) in the fall. Students that have acquired one of the COVID vaccinations are asked to bring official verification or will be subject to immediate and subsequent testing while on campus. All campus buildings have undergone regular and rigorous cleaning to ensure the safest environment possible. Additionally, this aid is available to local students that wish to commute and non-traditional learners in the adult degree completion program. Adult students less than eighteen credit hours short of their degree could conceivably graduate without any additional student debt.
Dr. Clark remarked, “We want all of our students to take advantage of this amazing offer. Even though we have the lowest tuition of a private, four-year institution in the state, the cost of higher education is still a considerable sacrifice for our students and their families. This opportunity allows us to further our mission of producing productive citizens and holding student debt to a minimum. We cannot thank Senator Chesterfield enough for her loyal and continuous efforts on behalf of our students. We would also like to recognize the efforts and leadership of Representative Denise Ennett, members of the Arkansas Legislative Black Caucus, Speaker of the House Matthew Sheppard, and Senate President Pro Tempore, Jimmy Hickey, Jr. on this critical matter.
Arkansas Baptist College, originally named the Minister’s Institute, was founded in 1884 by the Colored Baptists of Arkansas. In April 1885, the name of the College was changed to Arkansas Baptist College. The institution is an urban Historically Black College located in the storied Little Rock Central High District of the city. It is the only Baptist-affiliated HBCU west of the Mississippi and continues to be supported by the Consolidated Missionary Baptist State Convention.  The current mission of the College is to prepare students for a life of service grounded in academic scholarship, the liberal arts tradition, social responsibility, Christian Development, and preparation for employment in a global community.
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